
Coming Up 

Sunday, October 2nd 
World Communion Sunday 
8:15—Early Service 
9:30—Sunday School 
10:30—Worship Service 
Monday, October 3rd 
5:15—Learner Bells 
6:00—Chancel Bells 
Tuesday, October 4th 
1:00—Visitation 
Wednesday, October 5th 
10:15—Bible Study 
3:00—UMYF-Middle School 
3:30—Angelus Choir 
4:30—Bible Adventures 
5:00—UMYF-High School 
6:00—Church Council 
7:00—Chancel Choir  
 

Tower Views 

The Festival of Sharing is an amazing event.  Every year, churches across Missouri 
gather items and funds for a variety of mission projects.  All those gifts are brought 
together at the state fairgrounds in Sedalia, where they are distributed to help 
people in need throughout Missouri, across the United States and around the 
world.  This year they will gather on Saturday, October 15. 

As a church, we will be focusing on three projects: 

PETs – to provide mobility for people in 3rd World countries who are unable to walk 

Heifer Project – to provide sheep and goats and the training needed to raise them 
to people in poverty around the world to help them start a small business  

Seeds of Hope – collecting seeds to help in need - in Missouri and across the 
country – grow a garden 

Please mark your check or envelope “Festival of Sharing” and please drop off your 
seeds in the Green Room. 

So many people will be blessed by your giving heart! 
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“Hay” Kids! 

Grab your parents and 

grandparents and meet at 

Gus and Susie’s Cabin.  

Roast some marshmallows 

and jump on the HAYRIDE!  

Mark your calendars for 

5:00 PM on Sunday, 

October 16th.  Call the 

church office for 

directions. 

Daily Bible Reading and Prayer 

Sun      1 John 1:5-10 
Give thanks for the gift of God’s forgiveness 

 

Mon      Romans 5:6-8 
Give thanks for the sacrificial love of Jesus 

 

Tue       Romans 3:23-24 
Confess your sins to God 

 

Wed      Psalm 51:1-12 
Ask God to cleanse your heart and mind 

 

Thu       Psalm 103:8-12 
Ask God to set your free from guilt & shame 

 

Fri        Matthew 9:9-13 
Pray for all those who need to discover the forgiving grace of 
Jesus 

 

Sat       1 Timothy 1:15-16 
Invite God to use you as an example of his forgiveness & 
grace 

 

Potluck Dinner Soon! 
Mark your calendars for October 9th!  We 
will gather after the late service for a time 
of food and fellowship.  Bring a dish to 
pass and we will have plates, utensils and 
drinks for you! 



Worship Assistants 

Song Leader 8:15—Kelli Jenkins 

Ushers 8:15—Jim and Sandi Cox 

Greeters 8:15 – Penny and Sarah 
Lindsey 
 

Gathering Music: 
8:15– David Cummings 
10:30—David Cummings 
 

Nursery 8:15— Sarah Goth 
Nursery 10:30—Pam Jones 
 

Continental Breakfast-- 
Jennifer & Jamie Kiely 
 

Greeters 10:30 
Larry & Joyce Dawson 
Ted Bolich & Sharon Warnaca 
 

Children’s Sermon—Larry Dawson 

The Picture 
Directories are 

Here! 
Stop in the office to pick 
yours up!  They look great! 

Relay for Life 

Thanks for supporting the "Relay for Life" for cancer on October 
1st!  You are welcome to come and walk with us any time from 5:00 
p.m. to 1:00 a.m. at the Benson Center.  Fred McAllister - Lay 
Leader 
 

Annual Church Conference 
Sunday, October 30 

Mark your calendar!  Our annual Church Conference will, again, be a cluster 
conference with several other United Methodist Churches.  Everyone is invited both 
to the conference at 7 pm and a special session prior at 6 pm.  The special session 
will focus on the question:  Who is my neighbor?  There will also be a training 
session at 6 pm for our Staff-Parish Committee members. 
 

UMW 
 

United Methodist Women are planning a trip to Show-Me Children’s Home in 
Lamonte, Missouri on Friday, October 14th.  If you would like to go along with us, 
please meet us at 8:45 AM in the church parking lot.  Please contact Eunice Wright 
at 660-885-5164 for more information. 
 

Visitation of Shut-Ins 
On the first Tuesday of each month at 1:00, a group meets at the church and picks 
up names and addresses of those folks that are shut-ins and could use a visit with a 
smile.  This group could use a few more people to help visit the many folks that 
don’t get out to get to church.  Prayerfully consider joining this important ministry 
on October 4th! 

 

 
Wilbur Slocum 
Sharlene Wirsig 
Susan Stropes 
Leon Hargrave 
Mike Lester 
Sharolyn Kirby 

Jeanie Eberting 
Arnie Drendel 
Kay Miller 
Katherine Fulton 
Brad Reed 
Steve Coward 

Joe Harrelson 
Jane Mautino 
Connie Briggs 
Maxine Evans 
Donna Pitts 
Shirley Stone 

Prayers 
Needed for: 
 
Jerry 
Schwalboski 
 

Rosie Banfield 
Jill Bernard 
Tom Drendel 
Fred McAllister 
J. W. Heil 

 

David Willcockson  

Dennis and Brenda Farmer 

 
Serve 2016 

If anyone has some 
work they need to 
have done around 

their house or yard, please write a note 
on the Connect Card or call the office at 
885-5597.  We might be able to work it 
in as a "Serve" project.  Thanks, Fred 

Women’s Evening Bible Study 
Two exciting classes are coming up and starting Wednesday, 
October 12th. Contact Kelli Jenkins at 660-351-6720 if you are 
interested in joining them. 
 

The 5:30 class will use the book “Ten Women of the Bible - One 
by One They Changed the World”, written by Max Lucado with Jenna Lucado. 
 

The 7:00 class will use the book “You're Already Amazing - Embracing Who You Are, 
Becoming All God Created You to Be”, written by Holly Gerth. 

Amazon Shopping 

If you are shopping on Amazon, don’t forget to use the special link on the 

Clinton UMC website to activate our AmazonSmile program, which gives back 

0.5% to the church with your purchases!  To find the link on our website, click 

on the “About Us” tab at the top and then click on “E-Shopping” in the drop-

down menu.  Thanks for helping out! Every little bit helps! 

tel:660.351.6720

